Page	9	Contents
1	recto	Black-and-white photograph of Lawrence in Arab robes.
		Clipping of "T.E. Lawrence" fragment from dust wrapper of Robert Graves & Liddell Hart, <i>T.E. Lawrence to His Biographers</i> (1963).
1 2	verso- verso	[Blank]
3	recto	Anal. 1. Single-fold leaflet To The Dear Memory of T.E. Lawrence.
3	verso	[Blank]
4	recto	Single-fold prospectus for Seven Pillars of Wisdom by Bumpus.
		Double fold prospectus for all of Lawrence titles by Jonathan Cape.
4	verso	Anal. 2. Publisher's prospectus (photocopy) for Jonathan Cape edition of <i>Revolt in the Desert</i>
5	recto	Anal. 3. Triple fold leaflet. Publisher's prospectus for Lawrence titles by Jonathan Cape.
5	verso	[Blank]
6	recto	Pamphlet. 'Lawrence of Arabia and Wareham' by Harry Broughton, 12 pp.
6	verso	Anal. 4. Sepia postcard of Wareham.
		Color postcard of the blue pool, Wareham.
7	recto	Color souvenir of views of South Dorset.
		Color postcard of map of parts of Hampshire, Dorset, Somerset and Wiltshire.
7	verso	Color postcard of view looking toward Lulworth Village.
		Black-and-white postcard of Preston, nr. Weymouth.
		Color postcard of views of Lulworth Cove.
8	recto	Two black-and-white and two color postcards of Corfe Castle.
8	verso	Black-and-white postcard of Dorchester.

Color postcard of Thomas Hardy memorial.

Black-and-white postcard of Purbeck.

- 9 recto Anal. 5. Newspaper clipping. 'Smiting the Philistines The Navy's support to General Allenby's victorious advance', *The Graphic*, November 17, 1917, 2 pp.
- 9 verso Portion of dust wrapper. List of extracts from reviews of *Revolt in the Desert*.

Color photograph of Arab on camel.

- 10 recto Anal. 6. Periodical article (photocopy). 'How a young English archaeologist captured Damascus', *Literary Digest*, December 27, 1919, 2 pp.
- 10 verso [Blank]
- 11 recto Anal. 7. Typed copies of three letters to Lawrence from Emir Feisal received by the British Museum (2 undated and October 6, 1921), 3 pp.
- 11 verso Color postcard of Palais de Versailles.
- 12 recto Periodical article (photocopy). 'Curzon weeps', *The Nation*, November 30, 1927.
- 12 verso Periodical article (photocopy). 'When Lawrence said "no" to King George', *Literary Digest,* December 10, 1927.
- 13 recto Periodical article (photocopy). 'A Literary Adventurer', *Literary Digest*, May 12, 1928.
- 13 verso Periodical article (photocopy). 'Debunking Lawrence of Arabia', *Literary Digest*, April 22, 1933.
- 14 recto Anal. 8. Periodical article (photocopy). 'T.E. Lawrence', *New Republic*, April 18, 1934.
- 14 verso Periodical article (photocopy). 'Dramatic Life of "Lawrence of Arabia" Ends, *Literary Digest*, May 25, 1935.
- 15 recto Publisher's prospectus for Lawrence's translation of *The Odyssey*, 1935.
- 15 verso Anal. 10. Newspaper article (photocopy). 'The Odyssey at a novel'.

Anal. 11. Newspaper article (photocopy). Edwin C. Hill, 'The Human Side of the News', 1933.

16	recto	Anal. 12. Periodical clipping. Liddell Hart, 'Lawrence of Arabia', <i>Saturday Review of Literature</i> , June 22, 1935.
16	verso	Anal. 13. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence Dead; Britain Honors Hero of Arabia'.
		Anal. 14. Newspaper clipping. 'Col. Lawrence Buried without word of praise', <i>New York Herald Tribune</i> , May 22, 1935.
17	recto	Anal. 15. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia Dies Of Injuries', Portland, Oregon newspaper, May 20, 1935.
17	verso	[Blank]
18	recto	Anal. 16. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence , Scholar in Early Life, Freed Arabia From Turks; Called Only Great Military Genius Produced by World War', <i>New York Herald Tribune</i> , May 20, 1935.
18	verso	Anal. 17. Periodical clipping. 'From Kinglake to Lawrence', <i>Times Literary Supplement</i> , July 25, 1935.
19	recto	Anal. 18. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'Lawrence of Arabia Dreamer, Intrepid Fighter, Heroic Man of Mystery', May 19, 1935.
19	verso	Photocopy of two inside pages of leaflet appeal for Lawrence memorial funds.
		Black-and-white photograph of Lawrence in Arab robes, in Lowell Thomas' garden in London.
20	recto	Anal. 19. Periodical clipping (photocopy). Oswald Villard, 'Issues and Man Colonel Lawrence', <i>The Nation</i> , June 19, 1935.
20	verso	Anal. 20. Periodical clipping (photocopy). 'Among the Outstanding Books', <i>Literary Digest</i> , October 5, 1935.
		Periodical clipping (photocopy). 'T.E. Lawrence', Saturday Review, May 25, 1935.
		Anal. 21. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia'.
21	recto	Anal. 22. Periodical clipping. John H. Finley, 'Lawrence's Epic of Arabia', <i>New York Times Book Review</i> , September 29, 1935.
21	verso	Periodical clipping. Advertisement for Doubleday, Doran edition of Seven Pillars of Wisdom, New York Times Book Review, September 29, 1935.

22	recto	Anal. 23. Periodical clipping (photocopy). 'Literary Coup', Literary Digest, May 12, 1936.
22	verso	Periodical clipping (photocopy). Henry Seidel Canby, 'The Last Great Puritan', <i>Saturday Review</i> , September 28, 1935.
23	recto	Anal. 24. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'T.E. Lawrence to his Friends', <i>Times Weekly Edition</i> , November 17, 1938.
23	verso	Newspaper clipping (photocopy). Continuation of article above.
		Anal. 25. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'The Man in His Letters', <i>Times Weekly Edition,</i> December 1, 1938.
24	recto	Periodical clipping (photocopy). Lincoln Kirstein, 'Letters of T.E. Lawrence', <i>Nation</i> , July 8, 1939.
24	verso	[Blank]
25	recto	Anal. 26. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). Humbert Wolfe, 'Arthur at Avalon'.
25	verso	Anal. 27. Periodical clipping (photocopy). W.J. Turner, 'Lawrence in the R.A.F.', <i>The Spectator</i> , October 30, 1942, with second copy of final part of article.
		Anal. 28. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). B. S., 'In Memoriam' (review of <i>Ornament of Honour</i>).
26	recto	
	recto	Anal. 29. Periodical clipping (photocopy). 'Letters of T.E. Lawrence', <i>Broadsheet</i> , February 1941.
26	verso	
		1941. Section of back panel of dust wrapper of book on Lawrence with black-and-white
	verso	 1941. Section of back panel of dust wrapper of book on Lawrence with black-and-white photograph of Kennington bust. Anal. 30. Periodical clipping. 'Devotees of the Desert', <i>New York Times Magazine</i>,
27	verso recto	1941. Section of back panel of dust wrapper of book on Lawrence with black-and-white photograph of Kennington bust. Anal. 30. Periodical clipping. 'Devotees of the Desert', New York Times Magazine, September 21, 1941.
27 27	verso recto verso	 1941. Section of back panel of dust wrapper of book on Lawrence with black-and-white photograph of Kennington bust. Anal. 30. Periodical clipping. 'Devotees of the Desert', <i>New York Times Magazine</i>, September 21, 1941. [Blank] Periodical clipping. Lewis Volger, 'Poet of the Arab Sands', <i>Saturday Review</i>, October 16,

29	verso	Periodical clipping. 'Lawrence: Lies or Legends?' Newsweek, February 15, 1954.
30	recto	Periodical clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia: Venture in Debunking', <i>Newsweek</i> , February 8, 1954.
		Periodical clipping. 'Lawrence's Defenders', Newsweek, April 5, 1954.
30	verso	Periodical clipping (photocopy). Sir Ronald Storrs, 'Lawrence of Arabia', <i>Listener</i> , February 3, 1955, 3 pp.
31	recto	Periodical clipping. Howard M. Sacher, 'The Declining World of T.E. Lawrence', New Republic, May 10, 1954, 2 pp.
31	verso	Anal. 32. Periodical clipping (photocopy). E.M. Forster, ''The Mint' by T.E. Lawrence', <i>Listener</i> , February 17, 1955.
32	recto	Anal. 33. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia A Fake, New British Book Charges'.
		Anal. 34. Newspaper clipping. 'Publisher Delays Life of Lawrence'.
32	verso	Anal. 35. Periodical clipping. 'Ross at the Depot', <i>New Statesman and Nation,</i> February 19, 1955.
33	recto	Periodical clipping (photocopy). Robert Graves, 'Lawrence Vindicated', <i>New Republic,</i> March 21, 1955, 4 pp.
33	verso	Periodical clipping. Anal. 36. Andrew Boyle, 'A Man or a Myth?'
34	recto	Anal. 37. Periodical clipping. 'Coin of the Realm', Newsweek, March 21, 1955.
		Anal. 38. Newspaper clipping. 'The Hero as a Rookie', <i>Time</i> , March 21, 1955.
34	verso	Periodical clipping. Bernard De Voto, 'The Easy Chair', Harper's, June 1955.
35	recto	Anal. 39. Newspaper clipping. A.W. Lawrence, 'The Making of "The Mint", <i>Sunday Times,</i> January 23, 1955.
35	verso	Anal. 40. Newspaper clipping. 'Solitary in the Ranks', London Times, February 17, 1955.
		Newspaper clipping. G. Wren Howard, 'The Mint', <i>London Times</i> , February 17, 1955.
36	recto	Anal 41. Newspaper clipping. H.D. Ziman, 'Damaging Self-Portrait of T.E. Lawrence', <i>London Telegraph</i> , 1955.

Periodical clipping. 'A Book With a Past', Atlantic, May 1955.	
--	--

- 36 verso Anal. 42. Periodical clipping. Vincent Sheean, 'An Ear to the RAF', *Saturday Review*, April 2, 1955, 2 pp.
- 37 recto Periodical clipping. Emil Lengyel, 'Enigma of the Sands', *Saturday Review*, September 3, 1955.

Periodical clipping. Half page advertisement for *The Desert and the Stars*.

- 37 verso Periodical clipping. Phoebe Lou Adams, 'Reader's Choice', Atlantic, October 1955.
- 38 recto Anal. 43. Periodical clipping (photocopy). George Dangerfield, 'The Parody of a Hero', *Nation*, October 22, 1955.
- 38 verso Anal. 44. Newspaper clipping. Philip Toynbee, 'Lawrence Into Ross', *Observer*, February 13, 1955.
- 39 recto Anal. 43. Newspaper clipping. E.B. Metcalfe. 'Erk's Eye View of Lawrence', *Guardian*, February 17, 1955.
- 39 verso Anal. 46. Newspaper clipping. 'Museum Loses Rare Volume of T.E. Lawrence'.

Anal. 47. Single-fold leaflet 'Palestine Arabs in the world War: Myth and Realty', published by the Jewish Ex-Servicemen's Legion (mention of Lawrence).

40 recto (Inside of back cover.) Anal. 48. Periodical clipping. T.L.C., 'What's Left After the Tornado?', *Saturday Review*, October 14, 1967.

40 verso [Blank]